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Hi Amy 
 

I apologise for the error, due to current leave arrangements I am unable to confirm whether or not an 
'undeliverable message' was received that would have alerted the Department to the error whereby attempts to 
rectify would have been made. 

 
The extension that the OAIC provided the Department was under section 15AC of the Freedom of Information Act 
1982, and did not require agreement from you as the applicant as the request was made after the initial due 
date had elapsed. As previously advised I will keep you informed as to when the Department will be in a position 
to provide you with a decision when I am able. 

 
kind regards 

 
Rowena 

 
Rowena Reichstein 
FOI Coordinator 
Legal Services Branch 
Department of Health 
' (02) 6289 1666| 6 (02) 6289 5604 | * MDP 350 
| MDP: 350 GPO Box 9848, Canberra ACT 2601 

 
Please note that this email and attachments may contain confidential or legally privileged information. 
Please consult with the Legal Services Branch before disclosing any part of this email, or attachment, outside 
the Department. If you receive this email in error, please delete it and contact the sender immediately. 
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